October 2019

- We've been working on our next steps after reviewing the results of our BECA concept design.
- We've recently held a workshop at the Memorial Hall, expertly facilitated by Robin Munch, to help us formulate the ideas sparked by design and how we can present them to you for review
- We'll be sharing full details of our next round of community meetings soon but expect them November time.
- Also a big shout out to Marie Parsloe for her donation of the proceeds from the raffle of a Father's Day gift basket.
 It was won by the lucky Tom Van Dort.

